From: Jenn P

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Support proposed bicycle plan
Date: Saturday, April 20, 2024 5:47:31 PM

Hello Councilmembers,

I am writing to enthusiastically support the proposed Saint Paul bicycle plan, and its aims of
making biking a more accessible form of transportation for people across Saint Paul. As a new
resident to Saint Paul | commute by bike as often as | can and appreciate the great infrastructure
that already exists and am excited by the improvements proposed. There are so many urgent
reasons to pass the plan, from climate change concerns to the rise in pedestrian and

cyclist deaths. | encourage the city council to pass the plan, and support strong implementation
of the new bike infrastructure detailed in the plan.

Best,
Jenn Pierson
55 Livingston Ave.


mailto:j.l.pierson@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Polly Heintz

To: Greg Weiner
Subject: FW: St. Paul Bike Plan
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 2:25:46 PM

From: Sten Johnson <stenjohnsonmusic@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 2:14 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: St. Paul Bike Plan

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Councilmember Bowie,

I'm writing to express my support for the St. Paul Bike Plan.

As a zero car household in the Rondo neighborhood, we depend on quality transit and bike
infrastructure to get to work and anywhere else we need to go. Although St. Paul has made some
strides in the past decade, many areas of the city still feel neglected. Although not perfect, | hope
you will also see the benefits possible from the vision outlined in the current draft of the bike plan. |
hope we can make St. Paul the city with the best transportation freedom and equity in the region,
and | believe the bike plan is an important part of achieving that goal.

Thanks,

Sten Johnson
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